REPORT 4 - 2023

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF THE ACCESSIBILITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE

The Facility Accessibility Advisory Subcommittee presents its fourth report for 2023 and recommends:

FADS-0008-2023

That the deputation and presentation by Greg Baskin, Architect, Landscape Planning Ltd to the Facility Accessibility Design Subcommittee on May 15, 2023 on Gulleden Park Redevelopment, be received for information

(FADS-0008-2023)

FADS-0009-2023

That the deputation and presentation by Aimee Drmic, Project Architect, Senior Associate, Perkins & Will Architects to the Facility Accessibility Design Subcommittee on May 15, 2023 on the Review of the Proposed Redevelopment of South Common Community Centre and Library Project, be received for information and that the presenter return to the Facility Accessibility Design Subcommittee to provide further drawings and updates including site, elevation and floor plans.

(FADS-0009-2023)